[image: image1.jpg]\
R

SR
_u.%mw;
TN



[image: image5.jpg]



[image: image3][image: image4.wmf]












ASHRAE’S AHR Expo 2010!
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Put the World's Largest HVAC&R Event to Work for You!

We're talking big. Not just in size, but in importance to the HVAC&R industry and your business. That's why, year after year, HVAC&R industry professionals make it their business to attend - to buy, sell, network and learn.

Returning to Orlando, Florida for the first time in five years, AHR Expo 2010 will bring together more than 1,800 exhibiting companies, dozens of industry organizations and over 25,000 visitors from all 50 states and over 120 countries.

Plan now to be part of the world's largest HVAC&R marketplace - with thousands of products and new technology on display, it's all here at AHR Expo.

ASHRAE NEWS!






ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





(� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org" ��www.ashraeroanoke.org�)                    September 2009





September MEETING





Please join us for a great meeting at the hotel roanoke!





Tuesday, September 15th at LUNCH


Hotel Roanoke


110 Shenandoah Ave Roanoke VA 24016





SPEAKER:


Stan G. Breakell, LEED AP


President 


Breakell, Inc.





TOPIC:


The Business Case for Green





AGENDA:


Doors open at 11:45


LUNCH: 12:00 pm (Lunch is $20)


BUSINESS MEETING AND PROGRAM TO FOLLOW





RESERVATIONS MUST BE MADE BEFORE NOON on Septmeber 10th


TO Kyle Longbrake:


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com" ��Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com�


Phone: 540-857-3328


Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site, 


see link below:


� HYPERLINK "http://ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration-form1.htm" ��http://ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration-form1.htm�














President's Corner








Hello Everyone!  We’re getting geared up for a great year with the Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE.  Your officers have been working hard this summer to plan our upcoming year.  we’re concentrating on having exciting speakers & presentations this year around the topics of sustainable building practices, energy conservation, and green building techniques.  Even more inportant than discussing these topics, we’ll be addressing ways for you and your companies to make them happen despite a slower than average economy.


This month’s speaker, Stan Breakell, is a leader in the roanoke valley and all of virginia of successfully implementing green building practices into his company’s projects.  As engineers, we have the power to influence how things are designed and built and we must help our country move toward healthy and safe buildings, both currently and in the future.   


I look forward to seeing you all at our upcoming meeting, and to having an informative and helpful year to come.





		-Jeff Consroe, President 
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Role of HVAC&R Systems in Infectious Disease Transmission Addressed by ASHRAE


�          ATLANTA – As health and school officials deal with a second wave of the H1N1 virus, commonly referred to as swine flu, new information is available on health consequences of exposure to such airborne infectious diseases and the implications on the design, installation and operation of HVAC&R systems.


         “While the long-standing public health view is that influenza transmission occurs through direct contact or large droplets, newer data suggests it also occurs through the airborne route, meaning HVAC&R systems may contribute far more to transmission of the disease and, potentially, to reduction of that same transmission risk,” said Gordon Holness, president of the American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineering (ASHRAE) that developed the guidance.


          ASHRAE’s Airborne Infectious Diseases Position Document addresses the impact of ventilation on disease transmission, the disease for which ventilation is important for either transmission or control and the control strategies that are available for implementation in buildings. The paper can be read at �HYPERLINK "http://www.ashrae.org/positiondocuments"��www.ashrae.org/positiondocuments�.


           Since the first reported case in the spring of 2009, the H1N1 virus has spread to nearly 170 countries, resulting in 1,154 deaths and some 160,000 illnesses. With a better understanding of ventilation’s effect on the transmission of disease, future incidents of the H1N1 virus may now be easier to prevent, according to Holness. He said several technical solutions are available to assist in avoiding transmission. These include: dilution ventilation, airflow strategies, room pressurization, personalized ventilation, source control, filtration and ultraviolet germicidal irradiation.


            Airborne transmission through building ventilation systems can be significantly reduced by provision of adequate air filtration and pressurization, Holness said. ASHRAE’s other guidance of relevance includes Standard 170, Ventilation of Health Care Facilities, and Standard 161, Air Quality Within Commercial Aircraft.�
�
�
�
�
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ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2008– 2009 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	Jeff Consroe		540-797-7899	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jeff@breeden-collier.com" ��jeff@breeden-collier.com�	


Vice Pres.	Patrick Murdock	540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pmurdock@trane.com" ��pmurdock@trane.com�


Vice Pres.	Kyle Longbrake	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com" �Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com�


Treasurer	Rick Hughes		540-772-2065	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rhughes@spectrumpc.com" ��rhughes@spectrumpc.com�


Governor	Jason Price		540-342-5498	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ies-co.com" ��jason.price@ies-co.com�


Governor	Roger Jones		540-890-7114	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rjones5632@aol.com" �rjones5632@aol.com�








		


2008 – 2009 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	  Jeff Clinton	540-248-9207		�HYPERLINK "mailto:jeffery.clinton@mcquay.com"��jeffery.clinton@mcquay.com�


Membership	  Jeff Consroe		540-797-7899	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jeff@breeden-collier.com" ��jeff@breeden-collier.com�


Student


Activities       Sean Mallahan	540-265-4444     � HYPERLINK "mailto:smallahan@hurdandobenchain.com" ��smallahan@hurdandobenchain.com�





Technology


Transfer	  Kyle Longbrake	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com" ��Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com�


Historian	  				





Research


Promotion	  Dan Lieber	        540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:Daniel.Lieber@aecom.com" ��Daniel.Lieber@aecom.com�


Newsletter	  Patrick Murdock	540-563-2828        � HYPERLINK "mailto:pmurdock@trane.com" ��pmurdock@trane.com�


Home page	  James Sledd		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:James.Sledd@aecom.com" ��James.Sledd@aecom.com�


     





						





MARK YOUR CALENDERS:





�





October Meeting --- October 6th for Dinner


Topic: Ice Storage Systems





November Meeting --- Tour of Lucy Addison








BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING @ Trane


september 14, 5:00pm

















Attention Members:


Interested in SAVING MONEY?





STAR Cards are available for purchase.  Pay Now and SAVE Later!





$50.00 STAR Card – Admission to any three meetings





$100.00 STAR Card – Admission to any six meetings








Want to SAVE Even MORE MONEY?





In support of the society game (Greening ASHRAE Meetings and Expositions) Plan, The Roanoke Chapter will offer discounts on members who carpool or use alternative transportaion to attend meetings.





$2.00 discount for driving a carpool.





$1.00 discount for any of the following:


riding in a carpool


walking


biking


ride public transportaion


drive hybrid vehicles


drive alternative fueled vehicles





Be sure to let Rick Hughes know if you qualify for the meeting discount when you pay for the meeting.





ASHRAE Provides Federal Recovery Act Resources


 


ATLANTA – With U.S. economic recovery stimulus funds coming down the pipeline, state and local governments have a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to upgrade and modernize the nation’s infrastructure.


To encourage investment in projects with the greatest long-term impact, ASHRAE has put together resources to help its members engage decision-makers in identifying and planning projects in their areas. Two resource packages related to recovery funding and energy efficiency in schools are being distributed to ASHRAE’s 124 chapters in the United States, encompassing some 35,000 members. The packages and supporting information can be found at � HYPERLINK "http://www.ashrae.org/recovery" \o "blocked::http://www.ashrae.org/recovery" �www.ashrae.org/recovery�


“The American Recovery and Reinvestment Act provides significant funding to federal agencies and state and local governments for the improvement of government-owned infrastructure,” Bill Harrison, ASHRAE president, said. “ASHRAE members have the knowledge, experience and resources to assist state and local governments in determining projects with the greatest value and return on investment.”


An ASHRAE Member’s Guide to Recovery Funding provides information on the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act, areas of funding, resources available and tips for engaging state and local decision makers.


            Energy Efficiency in Schools, Smart Investments of Recovery Funding provides information targeted to school administrators and state recovery fund managers to encourage investment in energy efficient schools.











Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter may send the information to:





Patrick Murdock


2343 Highland Farm Road


Roanoke, VA 24017





E-mail:  pmurdock@trane.com


Phone:  540.563.2828


Fax:  540.366.4958





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











Spotlight On … This Month’s Speaker








Stan has been president of Breakell Inc. since 1987. He joined the firm, founded by his father, in 1975 after graduating from the University of Virginia with a degree in mechanical engineering. Today Stan provides the vision and leadership that drives Breakell to explore new ways of approaching construction and construction management through the use of technology and sustainable business/building practices.  Under Stan’s leadership, Breakell Inc. served as a partner in the design and construction of the State and City Building, the first LEED Certified Building in the Roanoke Valley, and was the general contractor for the Blacksburg Motor Company project which is seeking LEED Platinum Certification from the U.S. Green Building Council.  The Blue Ridge Business Journal named Stan its 2008 Business Person of the Year for his advocacy of sustainable business practices and environmental stewardship. Stan is active in the Roanoke community, serving on numerous boards, including his current positions as Chairman of the Roanoke Public Library Board and Director on the Roanoke Valley Cool Cities Coalition Board, the Western Virginia Land Trust Board and the American Red Cross for Southwest Virginia Board.  Stan recently received the prestigious Elizabeth Cabell Dugdale Award for Conservation given by The Garden Club of Virginia for his commitment to environmental stewardship.




















HIRING OR LOOKING FOR HELP?





The Roanoke ASHRAE Chapter will list your advertisement for $20/month in our newsletter and on our website.





Please contact Patrick Murdock if you or your company is interested!









